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it is impossible to give complete figures. Therefore, when

referring to the tables throughout this report, it should be re

membered that the quantities indicated do not represent the

total consumption of the various minerals. The figures, however,

will be of value in indicating the possibilities of the market

for these products.

I wish to thank the executive, and members in general,

of the Canadian Manufacturers Association for the aid they

have given me. My thanks are also due to Mr. L. L. Anthes,

of the Anthes Foundry, Ltd., of Toronto and Winnipeg, Dr.

Richard Moldenke, Secretary of the American Foundrymen’s

Association, Mr. C. W. Tobey of Collingwood, various members

of the staff of the Department of Mines, and many others who

have gone to considerable trouble to furnish me with special

information. Grateful acknowledgment is hereby made for

the information obtained from various books and reports, es

pecially those of the Geological Survey of the United States,

quotations from which appear throughout this report.

An appendix has been kindly prepared by Mr. John Mc-

Leish, Chief Statistician of the Mines Branch. This gives a

list of the Canadian producers of the non-metallic minerals.

It is hoped that it may aid manufacturers in finding a Canadian

source of supply for such minerals as they employ.

Unless otherwise specified, the ton used throughout this

report is the net ton, 2000 pounds.


